
22/09/2021 

MRS Sylvia Saszczak 
6 William ST 
Avalon Beach NSW 2107 
sylviasaszczak@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2021/1522 - 189 Riverview Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

Dear Sir or Madam
I am writing about the proposed development at 189 Riverview Rd, Avalon (DA2021/1522). To 
build this house 17 canopy trees will have to be cut down, including 7 spotted gums which are 
unique to our area. The destruction of the forest in Avalon is detrimental to the survival of our 
flora and fauna as well as changing the character of our leafy and beautiful surroundings. 
Please reject the current proposal and require a development which does not require such 
drastic clearing of trees. Yours sincerely, Sylvia Saszczak 

Sent: 22/09/2021 9:29:31 PM
Subject: Online Submission


